AST and UST Closure Requirements Document Revisions

The recent revisions to the “Closure Requirements For Underground Storage Tank Systems” and “Closure Requirements For Aboveground Storage Tank Systems” documents were necessitated by the Storage Tank Program’s organizational move to the new Bureau of Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields.  The primary change to the document was to assign a new ID number.  While contact information and internal references may have also changed where appropriate, no substantive changes have been made to the document.  You will notice that the Analytical Requirements and Standards/Action Levels for Confirmatory Samples tables did not change (i.e. the tables were not updated to the current versions).  Continue to use the Analytical Requirements and Standards/Action Levels links available through the Storage Tanks and Storage Tank Cleanup Program website for the current versions of these tables.
